
 

TEACHING ENGLISH AS A SUBSEQUENT LANGUAGE SASKATCHEWAN INC. 

 

Notice of TESL Saskatchewan’s Annual General Meeting 

Saturday, June 4th, 2022   11:30 AM – 12:00 PM 

Via Zoom in the Province of Saskatchewan 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83216297155?pwd=a00wcndBSUVVSEhGNXF6Rm1hMktBUT09 

 

 

May 30, 2022 

Dear TESL Saskatchewan Members, 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, I am pleased to invite you to attend the forthcoming Annual General 
Meeting (AGM) to be held on June 04, 2022. Please find attached the AGM package which includes the 
agenda and the annual financial reports for 2021. The complete AGM package is also available to view on 
the TESL Saskatchewan website: www.teslsask.com. 

The AGM is an important constitutional gathering of TESL Saskatchewan members to hear about the 
progress of our organization, recent and on-going developments and the many achievements of the 
various sections and their members during the past year. 

We look forward to seeing everyone on June 04th, 2022. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jerry Wang 

Board Secretary/Assistant/Treasurer 

TESL Saskatchewan 


